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EDITORIAL MESSAGES
By Paul D. Humke and Clifford E. Weil

Thanks Our sincere thanks go out to Jana Chlebik who, once again, converted
several TEX files from our contributors into LATEX files in our format. In
addition we thank Gabriela Ene, who typed some manuuscripts into LATEX for
us.

We want to say thanks also to our crew of Contributing Editors who have
made the running of the Real Analysis Exchange easier for us. In addition the
entire editorial Board wishes to thank all of the referees who have evaluated
submissions for us. Without all of this volunteer help, we wouldn’t be able to
publish the quality product we do.

In the past year the Special Subscribers Fund has collected $523.00 to
help defer the cost of subscriptions to many subscribers who, for one reason or
another, aren’t able to pay for their subscriptions, but who profit from reading
the journal. There are about 30 people who fall into that category. They are
grateful for the support they have received. We urge all able to contribute to
the Fund to do so. Those who have contributed in the the past year are:

Rajan Anantharaman, J. Marshall Ash, I. A. Ault, Roy S. Baty,
Gerald G. Bilodeau, George Brauer, Andrew M. Bruckner, Tuan
Seng Chew, Charles A. Coppin, Henry Fast, Steven Gadbois, Ralph
Henstock, Roy A. Johnson, Ching-Ming Lee, Lee Peng-Yee, Jean L.
Mawhin, Arnold W. Miller, Roy A. Mimna, Zbigniew Piotrowski,
Hwang-Wen Pu, David L. Renfro, Dan Rinne, Salim Salem, Robert
W. Schutz, David Skoug, Alexia A. Sontag, Ralph E. Svetic, Robert
Vallin, John T. Walsh and Akira Yanagiya.

E-mail Addresses If you have access to e-mail, we would like to have your
e-mail address. If you are not certain that we have it, please send an e-mail
message to weil@math.msu.edu

We invite you to visit our Web site and tell us what else you would like to
see there. The address is

http://www.stolaf.edu/people/analysis


